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31 1 2 3 4 5 6

Pray for the 
believers who are 
meeting in homes to 
receive training.

Pray for our students 
who are hearing the 
stories for the first 
time.  Pray they will 
learn the stories 
well.

Pray for our trainers 
that they would 
faithfully pass on all 
that they are 
learning.

7 8 9 10 11 12 13
This group is about 
to complete their 
training. Pray that 
they would be 
faithful to make 
disciples 

Pray for this convert 
from Islam, that he 
would be a bold 
witness for the 
gospel

This former Muslim 
is learning to share 
stories to the people 
of his community.

Pray for Ralph and 
Rosene, that the 
Lord would give 
them continued 
years of service.

14 15 16 17 18 19 20
This is a church 
where believers 
meet.  Pray for them 
as they are gather to 
worship the Lord in a 
hostile land.

Pray for this new 
“Timothy” who has 
just begun her 
training.

Praise the Lord 
today for this new 
convert, who left 
behind idol worship 
and now serves the 
living God.

21 22 23 24 25 26 27
This is a Church that 
regularly meets to 
learn about Christ.  
Pray that they would 
remain faithful to 
God’s Word.

Pray for these 13 
new believers who 
are receiving 
baptism in a West 
African country.

Pray for these 7 new 
believers who 
recently accepted 
Christ and are 
receiving Baptism

Many are coming to 
Christ across West 
Africa.  Pray for our 
students as they 
continue to faithfully 
share the Gospel

28 29 30 1 2 3 4
Continue to Pray for 
Meridian as we are 
in a period of 
transition. Pray that 
the ministry would 
not be hindered. 

Pray for these 
trainers who are 
being sent out to 
East Asia.  Pray for 
their ministry


